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Wayne Scott was unanimously elected to continue on a President for another 

year. It was great for all to catch up with Geoff Harrison from Sarina and 

Peter Stewart at the AGM. By all accounts everyone had a busy and enjoyable 

Christmas, in spite of the prevalent wind, rain and flooding. The next 

function is for lunch on Sunday March 10th at Hogs Breath Lakeside. 

 

Mary Bach 


